
      Cisco Systems, Inc. 
170 West Tasman Drive,  
San Jose, CA 95134 USA 

                                            
                
August 3, 2022 

 

TPC Declaration 
To: Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

RE: FCC ID UDX-600148010 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 
We, Cisco Systems, Inc., declare that the device supports the TPC function in final F/W when it is sold to US market. 
 

 

Regards,   

 

 

 

Aurelio Llabres 

Compliance Manager, CNG 

Cisco Systems, Inc. 

Tel: +1 415-432-1000 

Fax: +1 415 632-5899 

rllabres@cisco.com 


